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Trustpower revises results announcement date 
 
Trustpower advises that due to the complexities of operating under lockdown it has rescheduled the 
date of its results announcement. The results announcement will now be on 27 May 2020 (previously 
scheduled for 18 May 2020) 
 
There will be an investor webcast at 11.00 a.m. on 27 May 2020. Invites to this webcast will be sent to 
all shareholders in due course.  
 
 
 
 
Kevin Palmer 
Chief Financial Officer 
 
 


